## Sign Up

## Samples for 2008-2009

PPWG needs volunteers for weaving and spinning samples for the newsletter for the months below. At the August Board meeting, the board decided to also add dyeing samples for the newsletter. Hopefully we will always have a weaving sample and/or spinning/dyeing sample for each newsletter. To sign-up, please email (lindalshaffer@msn.com) or call (719/684-2212) Linda Shaffer.

For weaving, we need two (2) samples (6" x 6" minimum, 8" x 10.5" maximum). For spinning we need two (2) samples which need to be butterflies approximately 4 yards long. Dyeing samples may be on fiber

or handwoven cloth. So the size of the sample will depend on the media.

Jane Rock will be scanning the samples for the newsletter. These need to be delivered to her the month before they are to appear in the newsletter. After scanning, she will bring the samples to the guild meeting to be placed in the sample notebooks in the library.

Your weaving and spinning descriptions need to be mailed

or emailed (doreen@divide.net) to the newsletter editor, Doreen McLaughlin. Linda will print the descriptions from the newsletter for the sample notebooks in the library. If you have other information for the sample notebooks, please give it to Linda at a meeting.

## SAMPLES SCHEDULE 2008/2009:

Month	<b>Month Due</b>	Weaving	Spinning/Dyeing
September October November December January February	August September October November December January	WW Walker Doreen McLaughlin Susan Bowman Linda Shaffer Jane Rock	
March April May June	February March April May	Jan Seltman Emily Jones Sandy Hutton Karen Currier	Judy Gearhart